
1 arn pleased to inform you that the Government of the Republic of France
is agrecable to the proposais contained i your letter. 1 also wish to confirm that
your letter, the French and English texts of which are equally authentic,
constitutes an agreement between our Govemments.

However, while it was decided at the meeting of the Joint
Cinemnatographic Commission of September 17 and 18, 1992, that the Agreement
conc ering Cinematographic Relations would be amended by adding an annex on
financial co-production, 1 suggest that you add a provision to the effect that the
application of annex B on financial, co-production of film wiIl be stayed until
further notice.

Under these terms, the present Agreement will corne into force on
November 1, 1997.

Sincerely,

[signed]
Loïe Hennekinne


